Republic of the Philippines
Province of llocos Sur
City of Vigan

OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR

July 19, 2024

SUPERINTENDENT VILMA D. EDA, CESO V
DepEd Vigan City Schools Division

Dear Superintendent Eda:
Greetings!

Please be informed that the Vigan Scholarship Fund Board will interview applicants for
the Vigan Scholarship Program for the School Year 2024-2025 on July 25-26, 2024, from
8 a.m. onwards.

With this, may we request the following to assist us in facilitating the interview at the Vigan
City Library Extension on the said dates:

1. MS. EDITHA BAGCAL, Principal, llocos Sur National High School

2. MS. ANITA PRESTO, Principal, Vigan National High School East

3. MR. REYNARIO VILORIA, Principal, Vigan National High School West

Thank you very much. We look forward to your favorable response to our request.

Sincerely,
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School Heads (ISNHS, VNHSE, VNHSW)
For information and appropriate action.

VI . EDA, CESOV
Schoagls Division Supen'ntenden%




